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InfraAmericas' US P3 Forum
June 17–18, 2014

Katten is pleased to sponsor InfraAmericas' US P3 Forum, the P3 industry's premier gathering of 
infrastructure developers, investors, financiers, state and federal public officials and regional 
transportation authorities.

Partner Michael Murphy will chair the discussion "TIFIA and a New Transportation Bill: Funding 
Needs for the P3 Industry" at 11:30 a.m. on Tuesday, June 17. The panel of legislative process 
experts will discuss what the P3 industry needs in a new transportation bill and the implications for 
programs that affect the industry, including TIFIA and PABs. Topics will include:

● What are the most pressing infrastructure funding programs that the new bill should contain? 

● What political issues are at play?

● How can private players get comfortable with legislative risks and how can they mitigate them?

For more information, click here.
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